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NWAFOR ORIZU COLLEGE OF EDUCATION
NSUGBE, ANAMBRA STATE
INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION AND TENDER FOR YEAR 2025 TETFUND
LIBRARY DEVELOPMENT INTERVENTION PROJECTS

1.0 INTRODUCTION
The Nwafor Orizu College of Education, Nsugbe, Anambra State in compliance with the
requirements of the public procurement Act 2007 and other extant government regulations
intends to undertake the procurement of Works for the implementation of YEAR 2025
TETFUND LIBRARY DEVELOPMENT INTERVENTION PROJECT following the Approval of
the allocation of funds. Competent and experienced contractor/firms with relevant
experience and good track record of prompt delivery of similar projects are hereby invited
to submit bids for pre-qualification and tender exercise for the projects listed below;
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